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            In our monthly newsletter we bring forward the dynamic part of our past month of
creativity, hard work, desire and enthusiasm.  It's time to write the last month's chapter of
CPA College using the foundation you've built.  Small progress every day adds up to big
results in college history.  This month's success is due to our respected Principal Sir Dr. 
 Hussain Randathani who received the Special Bharat Shiksha Ratna Award. CPA is so
pleased to see Dr.Hussain sir accomplishing great things.Your creative and innovative
thinking has put you in a class all your own. No one else can compare. It’s no surprise that
you’ve become so successful. You deserve more and more achievements.Your excellent
performance is an inspiration to all.Congratulations on your great victory! All the students
and teachers are so proud of him.

                 A new academic year mean a new opportunity. Enter this new year with
gratitude for this new opportunity to create your dreams on June 1st.CPA college
celebrated world environment day by adding greenery to environment to make it fresh
and alive.University exams were conducted for students to improve their understanding,
identifying weaknesses and correcting them.Also CPA college conducted awareness
programs on “Anti drugs day on the theme “Say no to drugs”. They demonstrated with
posters that said "Drugs,Aren'T Cool,They Make You Look Like A Fool” .Literary club
celebrated reading week including workshop and many other interesting events as a part
of reading day.



New Beginning 
1 June 2022

Every new dawn begins with a fresh chance, it brings new hope, it sheds new light on old problems,a  new chance
for a new beginning again. Every new academic year is a blessing from God who never take a day off to love,
care and guide every step of us.Every

      Our beloved Principal Dr. Hussain Randathani, an eminent educationist who
serves as the Director and Secretary of our College has been awarded for the Bharat
Shiksha Ratan Award-2022. This award was given by the Global Society for Health
& Educational Growth. He was presented with the award in the month of June, 2022
in New Delhi. The purpose of this award is to celebrate the achievements of finest
institutions and teachers of the country who have not only improved the quality of
education but also enriched the lives of students. Dr Hussain Randathani has served
as  History teacher, Principal and Academic Director. He has been an Executive
Member of the  MappilakalaAcademy and Chairman for three years. He is a member
of the Governing Body of the State Resource Center, the Community College Board
and the Kerala Archives Editorial Committee working in the field of non-formal
education. He has written 30 books in English and Malayalam. In 2019, he received
the Rajiv Gandhi Golden Award for his study of local history. 

new academic year is a blessing of
progress in learning and stepping
ahead in life, finding new ways and
methods to make life better for future.

He got educated from Farook College, Calicut and Aligarh
Muslim University in UP. He was awarded Ph.D by the
University of Calicut for his thesis on the Mappila Muslim
Society of 19th century. He has been a member and chairman of
Boards of Studies and Academic bodies under various
Universities. 

A GOLDEN FEATHER AGAIN...A GOLDEN FEATHER AGAIN...



We Are All Born Equal

CPA college of Global Studies conducted session under Update Graduate Development programme for third
year students based on the topic STRESS MANAGEMENT on 6, 7, and 8 June 2022 and APPRECIATING
DIVERSITY AND GENDER EQUALITY on 13,14 & 15 June 2022. Mr Khamarudheen and  Creative
Courage Coach Mr Vineeth S made students cool down from stress. They taught students  how   to    manage 

stress. Edu tech professional, social activist and educator
Mrs Minah Jaleel guided students on the topic
Appreciating Diversity and Gender Equality. She taught
that all genders have equal rights, responsibilities and
opportunity and all the genders should be respected.

World Environment Day
On 5 June 2022, NSS volunteers of CPA college celebrated World environment day by planting plants
and trees on near by LP school at cheloor. They made a beautiful garden around the school compound.
The head master of the school inaugurated the programme by planting a tree. Around 40 students 
 participated in the programme.

Say No To Drugs
The NSS volunteers of CPA College participated in the intoxication free proclamation rally held on 23rd June
2022 under Athavanad Grama Panchayat. Malappuram District Panchayat Health Education Chairperson
Shri. Naseeba Aziz led the rally. President Shri. Sanobiya, Vice President Shri. Jasar Karingapara, Ward
Member Shri.Zakaria, Excise Department , Kudumbasree, Anganwadi authorities, Asha workers and students
attended the rally. The rally started from Vettichira at 3.30 pm and ended at 5:35 pm at Puthanathani bus
stand.



JOURNEYS DO NOT END!
A three day nature study camp was organized  for the 2nd year students of
department BTTM at Chinnar Wildlife Sanctuary as a part of UPDATE course. ​
The Chinnar Wildlife Sanctuary is located in the Idukki district of Western
Ghats of Kerala, India. The Sanctuary represents a large number of plants and
animals unique to the thorny vegetation. It is one of the 18 wildlife sanctuaries
among the protected areas of Kerala. It has earned the name for being the
only rehabilitation centre for the Indian star tortoise in India. The team spent
three days in and out of the jungle.They reached the destination in the
evening and set out for an evening walk which led them to the watch tower.
They spotted Chital deer, sambar, hanuman langur and peacocks along the
road. Classes were covered on the topic of plastic recycling with the aim of
equipping participants with a fundamental knowledge of how it is done.They 
 also came across the pambar river which originates in the Anaimudi Hills in
Idukki and the Madathala painted rocks. They were accompanied by three
forest officers during their  camp days. On the way back, they saw crocodiles
resting in the Aliyar Dam.  In a nutshell, students got a unique opportunity to
create an understanding of the various elements of environment, the
excitement of discovery and hand-on experiences and the joy of an
interrelated world.

NATURE CAMP

Second year students of BA Department, CPA College

of Global Studies went on for a Nature Camp to
Peppara Wildlife Sanctuary, Thiruvananthapuram
conducted under the Update programme.  The camp
lasted for 3 days.  The group left on 28 June 2022. 
 Akbar sir took  a section on the history of Peppara
Wildlife Sanctuary and went trekking with the
assistance of guide Ranjith sir. The team returned on
30 June 2022.

 Reading Week

Literary club celebrated reading week from June  19th to June 26th 2022. Students

of literary club presented short videos of book review. As a part of reading week
students were given selected books to read. They read the books and made their
own view points. Fida Bind of V BA English, Husna -III Sem Psychology and Suhaira
of II Sem English presented videos.



BEST PRACTICE

The English Department conducted Best Practice programme on 28th July 2022. The main objective
of the programme was to do something innovative  for the society. The place selected to accomplish
the programme was Shanthi Bhavanam at Poovanchina. Selected students from English
Department went to Shanthi Bhavanam and spend time with the students there. The Shanthi
Bhavanam students were divided into three groups and the college students organised
communicative English classes, grammar basics and other basics of English through games and
puzzles. It was a wonderful session. All the students participated actively. Special prizes were
offered by the students for those who actively participated in the session. They gave very nice
feedback. The Best Practice programme was success only because of the hard work and dedication
of  students.


